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NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release – Saturday, July 4, 2020 

 

Town of Sugar Camp- On Saturday, July 4, 2020 at approximately 3:17 p.m., the Oneida County Sheriff’s 

Office received a 911 call of a motorcycle in the ditch on Lone Pine Road, in the Town of Sugar Camp.  

 

Upon arrival, deputies found a lone person, who was deceased.  There were no other vehicles involved in this 

accident.  The name of the deceased is being withheld pending notification of next of kin.  We anticipate 

releasing the name on Monday, July 6, 2020. 

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office was assisted on scene by Three Lakes Police Department, Oneida 

County Ambulances Medic 8 and Medic 1, Sugar Camp Fire Department, Sugar Camp First Responders, 

and the Medical Examiners Department. 

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office will be continuing its investigation.  There is no further information 

available at this time.  Sheriff Grady Hartman 715-493-2115 

 

**END** 

 


